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Jul. 10

Jul. 4

Upcoming Events: Visit milfordschooldistrict.org/calendar for detailed information and more!

Board of Education
Reorganization Meeting

Summer Learning Schedule
District Closed - Independence
DayJune 26, 27, 28, 29

No programming during week of July 3 - 7
July 10, 11, 12, 13
July 17, 18, 19, 20
July 24, 25, 26, 27
July 31, Aug 1, 2, 3

Summer Food Service Schedule
The summer meal program will begin Monday, June 26th and continue through
Thursday, August 3rd. No meals will be served on Fridays or during the week of
July 4th.  
Meals will be available to all children aged 18 and under

Meals can be picked up Monday-Thursday at the sites and times as follows: 
Milford Central Academy: 8:30-8:50 Breakfast, 11:30-11:50 Lunch
Lulu Ross Elementary: 8:30-8:50 Breakfast, 11:30-11:50 Lunch
Morris Early Learning Center: 8:30-8:50 Breakfast, 11:30-11:11:50 Lunch



MILFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT
PARAPROFESSIONAL

Of The Year

CHRISTA HENDERSON
Lulu Ross Elementary 



Student and Club Recognitions:

Gifted and Talented Showcase

Our TEAM Showcase was held at Banneker Elementary School
last week.  The showcase featured the final projects from our 3rd,
4th, and 5th grade TEAM students. These projects were passion

projects and all of the topics are chosen by the student.

Haitian Flag Day

Across the district, we celebrated Haitian Flag Day, a Haitian holiday to
celebrate the creation of the Flag of Haiti during the Haitian revolution. 



Special thank you to the students from Sra Matamoras 5th grade, Mrs.
Sepcia Denis, Mrs. Domercant, and Mrs. Pierre, the MHS International
Club, Mr. Duvanel Louis, and Ms. Marise Louis for sharing their culture,

food and knowledge!



Student and Club Recognitions:

Jasmine was awarded The Caesar Rodney
Excellence Award.  This award is presented to
a student who excels in and displays leadership

skills, commitment to public service and
perseverance. Amanda Cinque and The First State Club

earned the Governor's Youth Service
Award for their over 800 service hours

completed last year. 

First State Club

Congratulations to our
students making honor

during the fourth
marking period!

Jasmine Hibbitts

The First State Club qualified for the
Presidential Volunteer Service Award. 

This award is presented to teams that meet
the required volunteer hours, show dedication
to their service and creates an impact on their

community. 



Shae Parks

Staff Recognitions:

Suhey Matamoros

Congratulations to MHS teacher, Shae Parks, for
her selection to attend the prestigious Supreme

Court Summer Institute this summer! 

Suhey Matamoros (Lulu Ross)  was one of ten teachers to be selected to
study abroad in Spain in collaboration with the University of Delaware

and Delaware Department of Education!  Srta Matamoros will participate
in a two-week intensive immersion program that will increase language

proficiency, cultural knowledge, and intercultural competence. 



Thank you to Governor Carney and Sect. Holodick for
recognizing the outstanding Educational Support

Professionals in our state, especially our very own Mrs.
Lisa McQueen! 

Staff Recognitions:

Lisa McQueen Ally Zanks

The Delaware General Assembly and Governor Carney
honoring the 2023 Behavioral Health Professionals of the

Year 



Amber Lovenguth
Related Services Employee of

the Year

Josh Mal
Technology Employee of the

Year

Jordan Deeney
School Counselor of the Year

Ann-Marie Nash
School Nurse of the Year

Matt Bowman & Brian Reynolds
Maintenance and Custodian

Employees of the Year

Yashmen Hood
Child Nutrition Employee 

of the Year

Chris Oplinger
Administratrive Professional of

the Year

Staff Recognitions: 
Employees of the Year
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Mentor Celebration



Mentor Program Celebration



Sports Physicals

Buccaneer Sports 

Check out our Official Buccaneer Sports Socials!
Instagram: milfordbucsathletics 

Twitter: @MHSBucsSports
Facebook: coming soon!

Please make the necessary appointments to get your DIAA physical completed and turned
in to Milford High School, Milford Central Academy, or the school nurse's office. Any

physical completed on or after April 1, 2023 will cover you for all of the 2023-2024 sport
seasons! Please make it a priority to schedule and have your physical completed as soon

as possible!



You MUST have a physical completed on the DIAA physical form, and must meet all state and
federal eligibility requirements in order to try out, practice, or participate in athletics during the

2023-2024 school year.



Leadership Team Updates:

Bridget Amory
Superintendent

Sara Hale
Chief Operating Officer

Laura Manges
Director of Human Resources

Jennifer Hallman
Director of Student Services




